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Hello All, 

 

The recent meeting of the Marbletown Veteran's Committee was held on July 20th 2023 at the Stone 

Ridge firehouse. 

 

Present:  Kristie Wikane, Steve Schneider, Peter Davis, Bruce Fallon and Kathy Fallon. 

 

A lengthy discussion was held with regard to moving the monuments from the Community Center 

to the Stone Ridge firehouse.  The Board of Commissioners has given their approval, but the Town 

Board, while initially in favor, has expressed concern due to a recent letter in the Bluestone and 

some push-back from a few residents. 

 

We did agree on a tentative location to install the monuments on the property and will approach the 

Town Board on a later date. 

 

We agreed that the Veterans Day ceremony will be held at the Stone Ridge firehouse. 

 

Next meeting will be held on Monday, August 21st at 6:00 PM at the Stone Ridge firehouse.  

 

Respectfully,  

Kathleen M. Fallon 
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